
President’s  
June 2023 Report 

 
5/3 – Spoke with the Building Department, regarding old permits issued.  Spoke with Nancy at the 
Register of Deeds regarding property boundaries for Electric Car Charging Stations.  Spoke with Jim Dorr 
regarding the tank at the Methodist Church.  Spoke with Debbie S. with the Beautification Committee. 
5/9 DDA Meeting - 
5/10 - Spoke with Eric at NEMCOG regarding the dollar amounts listed in the DDA Plan.  They are 
guestimates to cover the costs of projects.  They can be adjusted by public hearing once the plan has 
been adopted.  He indicated that he was very generous with the figures. Example: let’s say the DDA 
decides to work on facades one year; the $ indicated in that category does not change in the plan just 
because we use it one year.  If in a few years the DDA decides to update the facades, the $ amount under 
that category remains the same. 
5/10 -  Spoke with Jason with regards to the Chevy Corp. offer for charging stations. 
5/10 - Fair Board ARA Cleanup 
5/14 - Community Sale 
5/16 Planning Commission 
5/16 Fair Board 
5/20 Recycle Alcona -  County Wide Cleanup 
5/21 Recycle Alcona – assist with loading tires into semi for recycling. 
5/24 - Meet with DDA (Joe, Dennis & Rich), Gary Graves, & Gary Bartow at Alcona Motors and discussed 
the sewer pipe problems. 
5/27 - Lost Lake Woods Club Craft Sale, selling Fair Raffle Tickets. 
6/4 – Spring into Summer Business Expo @ ARA 
 
Additional Notes:  The Brownfield testing crew was at the site building site of the VA and did their 
testing.  No word from Craig Johnston yet. 
I am working with folks from the USFS to see if there are any surplus park items that we could use at the 
pavilion.  We may be able to get a conference table for our meeting room.   
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
6/7 & 8 – Seal Flights of Imagination Playground (need additional volunteers to assist) 
6/11 – Community Sale 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Sheila 


